
October 15, 2020 

Hello everyone, 

We are at the middle of the month and the end of yet another week. I’m here again to give some news 

from our Home. We have received yet another positive test result for one of our employees.  

The employee will be staying out of work for the required period of time, but this new result pushes the 

possibility of returning to communal dining, Resident Mass attendance and other group activities back 

another week.  

We continue to test Residents and staff weekly, and are implementing new social distancing measures 

around the Home, as well as continuing to educate our staff on preventive measures everyone can take.  

Thank you for your continued support and prayers. Be assured of ours for you as well! 

God bless, 

Sr. Julie, lsp 


